
Jim Ned School Health Advisory Council 

5/21/18 

Agenda and Minutes  

Agenda: School Board briefing, and wellness plan evaluation.  

  Membership of SHAC 

 

Minutes: Wellness policy evaluation shared with members. Findings are 

discussed and no new goals are added. School board informed of SHAC 

information from this year, and no recommendations made. Membership is 

discussed, and no new ideas given to help with participation of SHAC. Tommy 

Bryant will continue to be the chairperson of SHAC. The first meeting of the next 

school year will be tentatively set for September 17th at 415. 

 

Members in attendance: Tommy Bryant Chairman 

    Michelle Bryant School Nurse 

    Shasta McClure MS Teacher 

    Cleone McClure School Nurse 

    Vickie Whitten Community Member 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


